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Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: PDR Land Use Admin
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 3:18 PM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Ordinance No. 2022-189 - rezoning request for 804 Oliver Hill Way

 
 

From: Ronald Hunt [mailto:ronaldhhunt@genesisproperties.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 6:50 AM 
To: PDR Land Use Admin <PDRLandUseAdmin@rva.gov> 
Subject: Ordinance No. 2022-189 - rezoning request for 804 Oliver Hill Way 
 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 
address and know the content is safe. 

 
   
I am the managing member of Jefferson Townhouses LLC which owns the property at the corner of North 18th Street 
and Venable Street.  We are in favor of this zoning.  Makes all the sense to rezone this property for the use intended.   


